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SURFACE TRANSPORTATION BOARD MONITORING RAIL SERVICE IMPACTS OF
HURRICANE FLORENCE

The Surface Transportation Board announced today that it will be actively monitoring any
rail service repercussions caused by Hurricane Florence.

Rail shippers and other stakeholders experiencing rail service repercussions that create an
emergency situation are asked to contact the Board’s Rail Customer and Public Assistance
program. To request assistance, interested persons may email RCPA@stb.gov or call (202)
245-0238 or (866) 254-1792.
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